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Lord help me to remember

that nothing is going to happen

to me today that You and I

together can’t handle.

Amen.

MyCatholic.Life

Welcome to our new pastor,

Fa ther  B i l l  F i she r !  He  w i l l

celebrate his first Mass at St. John

the Baptist this Sunday.

We are pleased to have him

at our Croatian parish and look

forward to sharing our traditions.

Last week, July 5, our Mass

was cancelled because we learned

a previous Mass attendee had

tested positive for COVID-19.

Our church secretary,  Phyl l i s

Hampton, worked with the health

depar tment  and fo l lowed a l l

guidelines, including contacting

those in close contact. We pray

for this person and all who suffer

from COVID-19.
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Please mainta in distancing

during Communion and as you

leave  the  church .  Do not

congregate outside of church.

Although Father Bill will be on

a long-planned vacation during

August, he has asked Father Ron

Livojevich to offer the weekly

Holy Mass in his absence. This will

be at 9 a.m. on Sundays.

There  w i l l  be  no  8  a .m .

Thursday or 5:15 p.m. Saturday

Masses until September.

Our Holy Mass

Our deepest sympathy and prayers

go to the family of Bernard Joseph

Jaksetic.

Mr. Jaksetic, 90, died July 4. He

attended St. John the Baptist Catholic

School. He served in the U.S. Army

during the Korean Conflict and later

worked at Commercial National Bank.

Bernie, as he was known to friends,

was married to his wife, Marilyn, for

63 years.

The funeral was July 9 at St. John’s.

     Keep in touch with your friends from the parish. Send a card or note to

make them smile and let them know they are in your thoughts!

Katarina Kolic

2113 N. 83rd Place

Kansas City, KS 66109

Mary Gasparovic

2615 N. 100th Terrace

Kansas City, KS 66109

George Fracul

2724 N. 45th St.

Kansas City, KS 66104

Carol Lobeck

425 N. 5th St.

Kansas City, KS 66102
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St. Kateri Tekakwitha

   Celebrate the feast day of St. Kateri

Tekakwitha on July 14. The  first Native

American to be recognized as a saint by

the Catholic Church, she was canonized

by Pope Benedict XVI in 2012.


